

Sandhurst School

the opportunity to succeed

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD
Tel: (01344)775678 Fax: (01344) 771575
Website: www.sandhurst.bracknell-forest.sch.uk
E.mail: admin@sandhurst.bracknell-forest.sch.uk

9th May 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Year 8 language choice

Your son/daughter has studied three modern foreign languages at Sandhurst School this year. They have spent one term on each language, studying French, German and Spanish. Students are approximately half way through their final language and the time has now come for them to choose which language they want to specialise in when they start Year 8 in September.

Students should indicate which language they would like to study from Year 8 onwards. This choice should be based upon which one they have enjoyed the most and in which they feel they will be the most successful. They will continue to study their chosen language through Year 8 and 9, with the option of taking their chosen language at GCSE when they start Year 10.

We will endeavour to give students their first choice of language, but this may not be possible if one language in particular is over-subscribed.

Please indicate on the reply slip your son/daughter's choice of languages in order of preference, number one being their first choice and three being their third choice. Please return the reply slip by **Friday 25th May 2018**. If you have any questions, please contact me at school.

Yours sincerely

Miss V Patey MFL Subject Leader









